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Whe will particingte ©

Dear Jill,

MASB's 2020 Delegate Assembly, scheduled for Thursday Nov. 5, will be quite
different this year. Given the current environment, it will be held virtually instead
of in person just like the rest of the Annual Leaderfhip Conference that weekend.
Nov.5-8
Participants will be given updates from MASB President Jill Fennessy, Past
President Matthew Showalter and Executive Director Don Wotruba, CAE.
Additionally, a Q & A session will be held to hear comments and answer member
questions.

Typically, those attending as delegates would also vote on MASB's position on
issues affecting education. Based on the Association's governing documents,
voting cannot be held virtually.

With no voting element, no board action needs to be taken around who attends
as delegates and alternates; the assembly is open to all and there is no limit to
how many of your board members may attend.

We still do need to know which board members will be attending the meeting on
-——> behalf of your district in order for them to receive the access information and to
establish quorum,

We appreciate your help in collecting this information. All participants must be
registered by Friday, Oct. 30, 2020. A notification message is also being sent to
your board president and superintendent. (Note: please do not share this link—it
is specific to you).
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